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Coloplast – transactions in connection with share buy-back programme  

As informed in Stock Exchange Announcement No. 4/2008 the shareholders in general meeting in 
December 2007 authorised Coloplast to establish a share buy-back programme of up to DKK 1bn 
during 2008 and 2009. The first part of DKK 500m will be exercised in the period from 6 March 2008 to 
30 September 2008.  
 
Under the programme the following transactions have been executed during the period 31.3.2008-
4.4.2008 :  
 

 
Date 

 
Number of 

shares 

 
Average 
buying 
price 

 
Amount DKK 

31.3.2008 500 419.00 209,500.00 
1.4.2008 3,800 438.94 1,667,972.00 
2.4.2008 4,200 441.38 1,853,775.00 
3.4.2008 10,950 444.67 4,869,125.55 
4.4.2008 3,050 451.84 1,378,124.20 
Accummulated until now 
under the programme 147,800 411.00 60,745,555.25 

 
Henceforth, Coloplast owns 4,078,137 own B shares of DKK 5 equal to 8.5% of the company’s total share 
capital. 
 
Share buy-back in the amount of DKK 439,254,444.75 remains under the first part of the programme. 
 
Further information 
 
Investors and financial analysts  
 
Lene Skole 
Executive Vice President, CFO 
Tel. +45 4911 1665 
E-mail: dklsk@coloplast.com 
 

 
 

  
Press and the media  
 
Elisabeth Geday 
Head of External Relations 
Tel. + 45 4911 1922 
E-mail: dkege@coloplast.com 
 

 

This information is available in a Danish and an English version. In case of discrepancies, the Danish 
version will prevail. 


